
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Former Woodland Hills Golf Course Property Acquired by Township 
 
Lower Saucon Township, PA – October 31, 2014: Lower Saucon Township announced that it 
had finalized the purchase of the 148-acre former Woodland Hill Golf Course property effective 
October 31, 2014. The property, which is located between Lower Saucon Road and Countryside 
Lane, was acquired as open space and will be allowed to revert to its natural state with no plans for 

the construction of any active recreation features or facilities on the property. Funding for the acquisition 
came from a $742,000 grant from DCNR, a $300,000 grant from the Northampton County Open 
Space Fund, and Township open space funds. The Township will be providing access to the site 
from Countryside Lane and grass trails on the property will allow visitors to hike, bird watch and 
enjoy the natural beauty of the tract. This acquisition will increase the total preserved parcels in the 
Township to over 541 acres. 
 
For more information contact:  
 
Jack Cahalan, Township Manager                             
Lower Saucon Township                                           
3700 Old Philadelphia Pike                                       
Bethlehem, PA 18015                                               
(610) 865-3291                                                          
FAX (610) 867-3580  
manager@lowersaucontownship.org                                                 
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